PERRYVILLE

MISSOURI
Plant your family here.

Civic Project List

As requested by the Board of Aldermen, city staff put together a list of potential projects for
civic-minded groups and individuals. Attempts were made to suggest a wide range of projects,
meeting the needs of an equally wide group of volunteers. If you see something your group
might be interested, please call the listed Department Head. For general questions, feel free to
contact City Administrator Brent Buerck at 547-2594.

The list is not all inclusive and we would love to hear other ideas. Any proposal would need to
be presented to the Board of Aldermen and done in accordance with city ordinances and
policies.

City Park System

Parks & Recreation Director Jim Cadwell
Phone: 547-7275
Email: jimcadwell@cityofperryville.com

Parks
e Cleaning Leaves/Sticks/Trash - Early Spring & Late Fall
e Park Trash Pick-up - especially parks on Hwy 51 (monthly)
e Landscaping in parks
o \Weed Eating Parks
e Painting projects including pavilions, garbage cans, outdoor restrooms and inside of
Park Center

Special Projects
e Helping at the Community Center, tasks include; helping cook meals, general
maintenance and cleaning, providing activities for seniors.
e Assembling and maintaining Bluebird Houses
Planting Trees around ball fields and the main entrance to the Park Center
e Adopt-a-Park Program — This program is for groups or companies that would select a
park and agree to help maintain it once a month. Projects would include litter patrol,

planting trees or flowers and repairs as needed. These groups would be recognized for
their efforts similar to along highways.

» Assist Missouri Department of Conservation with planting and maintaining butterfly
habitats.

e Paint murals either outside or inside of PPC or in the parks.
e Help assemble picnic tables Picnic Tables - August, 2016
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Adopt-a-Flower Bed Program - choose one or more of the flower beds in the City's park
system to plant flowers and install and maintain landscaping. Similar options are
available for city round-a-bouts, parking lots, City Hall, Police and Fire Departments.
Playground Equipment - The City has plans for updating and modernizing our
playgrounds and neighborhood parks. This will present opportunities for individuals to
sponsor entire playgrounds or a particular piece of equipment on a new playground.
Shelters/Pavilions - additional shelters/pavilions are needed at select locations
throughout the park system. This would be a great opportunity for an Eagle Scout,
construction company, or building/maintenance class to leave a lasting mark on the park
system.

Volunteers for Special Events

e @ e @

Mayfest 5k

Trail Race
Senior Games
Youth Track
Senior Olympics

Police Department

Assistant Chief Major Bill Jones
Phone: 547-4546
Email: billjones@cityofperryville.com

Projects

Help to establish and possibly maintain small shrubs, plants, and flowering plants in the
area around the flag pole at the Police Station.

Establish and possibly maintain shrubs and small dwarf trees and flowering plants
around the Police Station.

Assist in building a sign at the Police Station with two stone support columns identifying
the station as “PERRYVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT". This would be a low sign on the
front yard of the Police Station situated on the grassy area at the corner of N. Jackson &
W. North Street.

Assist in painting the Police/Fire/EMA building across from the Police Station (119 N.
Jackson Street.

Fire Department

Assistant Chief Bill Jones
Phone: 547-4546
Email: billjones@cityofperryville.com

Projects

Help to establish and possibly maintain small shrubs, plants, and flowering plants in the
area around the flag pole at Fire Station #1.

Assist in building a sign in front of the Fire Station with two brick support columns
identifying the station as “PERRYVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Station #1".

Assist members of the Fire Department in painting the bay area and entry doors.

Build a base and device to hang the original, historic fire bell.

Restore the brass finish on the original, historic fire bell.

Updated August 12, 2016



